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Addendum No. 1 
 
 

1. VILLAGE CHANGE OF DUE DATE FOR RESPONSES:   

The new due date for responses is April 23, 2021, at 5 pm. 

2. Attachment uploaded of the Zoning Regulations for the Causeway 
Properties on Treasure Island: 

Although the Sakura property is located on Harbor Island, Treasure Island 
recently adopted new zoning regulations for the parcels located on the 
Causeway.  Please see the file labelled “New Treasure Island Causeway 
Regulations.pdf” for the new regulations adopted for Treasure Island only. 

3. Attachment uploaded of the Phase I Environmental Site Assessment 
Report: 

Please see the file labelled “Final – NBV Phase I ESA – April 2018.pdf” for the 
Environmental assessment done on the Sakura property. 

4. Memorandum of Understanding between North Bay Village and Miami-
Dade County: 

The Memorandum of Understanding between North Bay Village and Miami-
Dade County for the design, permitting, and construction of the fire station 
component of this project.  Please see the file labelled “MOU – North Bay 
Village.pdf” 

  


